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Veterans First Program | Las Positas College  
3000 Campus Hill Drive * Livermore, CA  94551 * www.laspositascollege.edu/veterans 

February 2025 
 
Re:  Las Positas College, Veterans First Program - Honoring Women Veterans 3/27/2025 
 
Dear Friends and Colleagues of Veterans, 
 
The Las Positas College Veterans First Program proudly supports over 400 men and women who 
have self-identified on their application as being military affiliated.  These students could be 
active, veterans, reservist, spouse or dependent of our armed forces.  Often, many of these 
students enter college with physical challenges and hidden mental health issues.  In the 
Veterans First Program, our goal is to provide resources and services with adjusting to civilian 
life, through academic and life skill support.  We also foster opportunities for our students to 
liaison with community military support groups to increase a sense of belonging and support 
for our students.  
 
On March 27, 2024 from 4-6pm we are hosting our annual Honoring Women Veterans event 
with a raffle on our beautiful Las Positas College campus.  All the monies raised are used to 
support our Veterans First Program services and Veteran scholarships.    
 
We would appreciate your earliest donation (gift card or in-kind donation) prior to March 15, 
2025, so we can provide maximum visibility of both your donation and business organization 
at our event.  All donations are tax deductible, and our LPC Foundation will provide a donation 
letter upon request. 
 
You may leave a message at 925-424-1570 or email LPCVeteransFirst@laspositascollege.edu for 
one of our team members to pick up donations.  We, and our veteran program recipients, really 
do appreciate your support.  Community members are also invited to our event.  Please join us 
if you are available on March 27, 2025 from 4-6 pm.  To RSVP, visit our website at 
https://www.laspositascollege.edu/veterans (select the Honoring Women Veterans site). 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
Evelyn Andrews, Supervisor 
Veterans First Program 
Las Positas College 

 

 


